

Pauline Morille
Information Officer
Customer Resolution
Customer Resolution and Specialist Services
accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk
31 October 2017

Becca Martin request-437076-07d15a70@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Martin

Re: Your request for information: 842919

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 9 October 2017.

I can confirm that this request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Your Questions:

This request concerns the priority star system for housing allocations.

Can I please have:

- 1) A breakdown of your social housing waiting list by nationality of household eg. (5000 British etc.)
- 2) The amount of households for each type of priority star (eg. 1500 homelessness star)
- 3) A breakdown of question 2 by nationality (eg. homelessness star and British = 300)

Note: if nationality is not possible then ethnicity could be substituted.

Our Response:

- 1) Please see attachment question 1
- 2) Please see attachment question 2
- 3) Please see attachment question 3

If you require any more information relating to the request, please contact the: Corporate Freedom of Information Officer, The Governance Team (2nd Floor), Southwark Council, PO Box 64529, London, SE1P 5LX, or accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information Commissioner at the: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, Telephone: 0303 123 1113, Internet: www.ico.org.uk

Please note the following:

If you wish to re-use the information provided, for example in commercial publication, this will require the permission of the copyright holder. You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at: http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/Copyright

Detailed advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.html

Yours sincerely,

Pauline Morille Information Officer